1. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT

1.1 MESSRSDAVIDLYNCH AND ANTONY GOUGH
RE ST GEORGE’'SHOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

Messrs Lynch and Gough in spesking as members of an executive
committee formed following a meeting held on 21 September 1999, detailed
concerns on behalf of a number of Heaton Street, Circuit Street and Alister
Avenue residents regarding the redevelopment plans for St George's
Hospital. Specific issues related to the possible loss of the dwelling at No.
146 Heaton Street and traffic safety concerns associated with the Hospital’s
Heaton Street entrance in particular.

The Board decided that the submission be received and referred to staff for
consideration and report on the matters raised.



